Emergency Response Training at FDU
Preparing for Hurricane Season 2019
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In July, Food Service held its annual training for members
of the Emergency Response team. Inspecting emergency
equipment to ensure that it will be ready to go if we are
called on by FEMA or Department of Corrections in time
of an emergency. Staft was trained on the proper way to
assemble all equipment taking in mind safety precautions.
GCI has the capability of preparing thousands of emer-
gency meals per day. In order to make a response success-
ful, it takes all GCI departments working together.




